
From: Krystyna Szafran   
Sent: February-23-17 8:37 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: EB-2016-0152 
 
Good evening......I simply cannot believe that this is about to happen......my 
goodness.....electricity bills are so insanely high already......thousands unable to pay their 
bills......having to choose between eating or heating......trying to conserve consumption like 
crazy but it not making any difference as all those other outrageous delivery etc. charges we 
have to pay are beyond our control........and OPG is asking for an increase? Are they 
nuts?......my lord.....don't take from us anymore......leave the hardworking people of Ontario 
alone. WE CAN'T TAKE ANY MORE OF THIS! 
 
Krystyna Szafran 

 

 
 




